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Connie Cummins

Forest Supervisor, Superior National Forest

c/o Michael Jimenez, Project Leader

8901 Grand Avenue Place

Duluth, MN 55808

comments-eastern-superior@usda.gov.

 

Subject:  Comments on the Lutsen Mountains Ski Area Expansion Project

 

 

I am writing today in support of the Forest Service proposed Lutsen Mountains Ski Area Expansion project.

 

As a Lutsen Mountains employee and local resident of Cook County myself and my family are excited about the

possibility of additional terrain. In the last 6 years, I and my children have all learned to ski at Lutsen Mountains

and my husband has begun to snowboard. My husband and I travel to other ski resorts in the west every other

year to take advantage of their terrain but keep our children close to home skiing only in the Midwest which they

have grown bored of due to a lack of terrain. It would be great to offer them additional terrain that matches their

ability, even more so important now due to COVID19 and not wanting to take them on a plane.

 

Thank you for your consideration and work on this proposal.

 

 

 

Sincerely,

Amanda Plummer

412 First Avenue E

Grand Marais, MN 55604

 

 

 


